
Dear Pottery Families,

I am thrilled to let you know that I have just been given 
the ok from TAS to come back and start teaching again 
in the Hoskins Centre for Term 3. I have a  really fun 
project planned with plenty of structure, but also heaps 
of scope for artistic expression. Please let me know 
as soon as possible if your child ( or children ) wish to 
attend.

Details are as follows:
 
Who: This class is aimed at children from Kindergarten 
age to Year 4

Where: Art room 1 of the Hoskins Centre at TAS

When:  Classes commence on Tuesday 3 August and 
run for 6 weeks. There is then1 week off to allow for 
firing the work. Our exhibition and party  is on Tuesday, 
22 September. I would like the TAS students to come 
to class straight after school, so we can work together 
to set up the room. If you are coming from another 
school, just get there as soon as you can. The class 
finishes at 5 pm. I am assuming that all the children 
will be able to find their way to the room and will be 
picked up when class finishes. If you need any other 
arrangemeny, please let me know.

For any other information , and to enrol, please  
reply to weemalapot@yahoo.com.au or ring me  
on 6772 5371.

Cost:  The cost is $165. This includes instruction, 
materials, and firing of the work. Payment details will 
be sent when you enrol.

Best Wishes,
Rick Hatch


